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St Lawrence Jewry is the church on Guildhall Yard, dedicated to bringing                      
                     the light of Christ to the City of London. 

 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 

 
The ground is shifting beneath us all, but we stand firm on the rock which is Jesus Christ. In 
a climate of fear and uncertainty I urge us all as faithful Christians to have our eyes fixed on 
the greater things of life and to trust that we have assurance and hope in our Lord Jesus. I 
also encourage all members to be aware of their neighbours and to assist with shopping and 
practical help where needed, within the constraints of the advice we are being given. 
  
Please note that all future concerts have been cancelled until further notice. At this stage we 
will plan to have no concerts until the beginning of September, which is beyond the predicted 
peak for Covid-19 virus. We are sorry to have to announce this, but people will, I am sure, 
understand. If this changes updates will appear here. 
  
Our weekly services of Holy Communion are also cancelled in response to advice received 
today. There is information on the Church of England website about this 
(www.churchofengland.org ) 
  
The church will, for the time being, remain open for prayer subject to any further changes in 
the advice we receive and to staff availability. Be in touch if I can help in any way. 
  
Please watch the website for any further updates. 
  
I hope to issue a weekly sermon on Twitter and our website, so do please watch out for that. 
If you are on Twitter it will be on https://twitter.com/StLawrenceJewry The Archbishops make 
it clear in their letter that the Church of England has far from shut up shop. 
  
Please remember that our Lord and God the Father are unchanged in this situation and by 
the power of the Holy Spirit we will all get through this. 
 
God bless us all. 
 
 

David Parrott 
vicar@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
If you receive this newsletter but would not wish to stay on our list, please let us know straight away 
and we will remove you.   
 
Katrina Bradley 
katrina@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
Arnel Sullano 
arnel@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
We’ve updated our Privacy Policy which can be found at http://stlawrencejewry.org.uk/privacy-
notice/ .  If you have any questions or would like a printed copy, then please let us know. 
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